
Dear Students & Families,        June 2022 

 

Welcome to fourth grade. I am Mrs. Vassos and I will be your teacher this 

year!  We will have plenty of time to get to know each other this year but let me 

tell you a few things about myself. Some of my favorite things include spending 

time with my family, teaching, being outside, traveling, and working out/yoga!  I 

am looking forward to getting to know each of you and having fun together!   

 

I'm sure you are wondering what you need for school this year. As you 

start your back-to-school shopping, please note that most of the needed 

classroom supplies will be provided for each student.  We will also color code 

our material this year to better help us with our organizational skills.  When 

choosing your 3-subject notebook from the supply list, I have a small request: If 

possible, please try to get PURPLE. This will be for reading!        The rest of the 

supply list is located on my website. 

 

Parents, each classroom will have a Homeroom Parent Coordinator.  If 

you would like to volunteer for this position for our classroom this year, please 

contact the office over the summer to let them know.  Also, if you plan on 

volunteering or wanting to do any activities in the building with us this school 

year, please make sure you clearances are up to date. 

 I am SO excited to see you when school begins! We are going to have an 

amazing year together! See you soon, my fourth-graders. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Mrs. Vassos  
Email: tvassos@cbsd.org 
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